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I do not agree with allowing public camping, this has overwhelmingly resulted in a 

complet loss of public spaces and parks in other cities/states which have followed 

this example and they have had to use millions to make those spaces usable again 

one the law was overturned. This also does not actually help the homeless people it 

is aimed at, we need resources not more tents.  


